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June 1, 2010
Dear Omaha Business Owner;


One year ago, on June 1, 2009, the entire state of Nebraska went Smoke-Free.  The Nebraska Clean Indoor Air Act eliminated smoking in enclosed indoor workspaces including restaurants, bars, keno establishments and other workplaces (retail/office space, manufacturing, etc.) and indoor public places.
The only exceptions are the following:

· up to 20 percent of hotel rooms

· tobacco-only retailers defined as a “store that sells only tobacco and

products directly related to tobacco. Products directly related to tobacco

do not include alcohol, coffee, soft drinks, candy, groceries or gasoline.”

· facilities researching the health effects of smoking

· private residences, except when a residence is being used as a licensed

· child care program
· cigar bars

· For more  information on beer gardens regulations refer to the enclosed document.
A person who smokes in a place of employment or a public place in violation is guilty of a Class V misdemeanor (maximum $100 fine) for the first offense and Class IV misdemeanor (minimum $100, maximum $500) for the second and subsequent offense. A proprietor that fails, neglects or refuses to perform a duty under the Act is guilty of a class V misdemeanor for the first offense and Class IV misdemeanor for the second and subsequent offenses.


If you have any questions, or need a copy of the Nebraska Clean Indoor Air Act, please contact this office at 444-7496. For your convenience, we have enclosed two “No Smoking” stickers to serve as signage.
Sincerely,

Christine Stewart 
Indoor Air Quality Specialist
http://www.douglascountyhealth.com
Promoting and Protecting Public Health


1819 Farnam St., Room 401, Omaha, Nebraska, 68183-0401








